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April 24, 2013 

 

 

 

RE:  IJ White Service 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

I want to thank IJ White for the quick response and service that was provided to TTK.   

 

I want to point out that the services provided by the technician were above average in 

regards to his work ethic and safety.  Joe Akyelken did an outstanding job and worked 

great along with our crew on such a difficult task.   

 

I would appreciate if you would forward this message to Niv Eldor and Peter White so 

they are aware of how pleased we are.  

 

Thanks,  

Laz Reyes 
TTK Pouch Maintenance Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


